SPECIAL VIRTUAL MEETING FOR THE CITY OF WOODLAWN PARK

On Monday, September 14, 2020, at the hour of 7:00 p.m., via Webex*, the City
of Woodlawn Park held a special meeting for the purpose of accepting a
nomination for the office of Councilperson to fill the vacancy created by the
resignation of Shannon Seidt on August 17, 2020.

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 p.m

Present: Mayor Larry Lewis Tom Nunn
Mike Brown Pat Merrick
Greg Claypool Matt Carey
George Langford Doug Watson (absent)

Tom Nunn nominated Ed Purcell to take the place of Shannon Seidt. The
nomination was seconded by Mike Brown. Ed Purcell was accepted by a vote of 4

participating Council Members: Mike Brown, Greg Claypool, George Langford, and
Tom Nunn.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

P Aerisc

Pat Merrick, City Clerk




